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VIEW FROM THE TOP – May 2013 

 
Thank you all that came to the AGM. There were 26 members that turned up. A pleasing turnout 
that a lot of our members do care that NUDVAN stays in existence. 
A lot of new faces as far away as Ashburton, Foxton, Hastings.  
We had a lovely tea supplied by the members. With cooked breakfast on Sunday supplied by the 
club.  
The AGM all remits were past. I welcome the new faces on the committee Jan, Bryan, & John. 
Pauline 
 

~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~ 

 
Here’s hoping that those members who are feeling a little under weather 

are feeling better soon. 
 

 

~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~ 

WANT TO DO A NUDE BIKE RIDE??? 
We would be interested in doing a nude bike ride through the bush in the king country area. 

If anyone is interested in making up a group with us to do this please email or phone us with 

expressions of interest. 

Phone: 09 431 5441 or 027 281 2454 or email irishkiwi1@xtra.co.nz 

Bryan and Ruth Porter. 

~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~-~ 
The committee would like to extend a big thanks to John Rayner for all his hard work in his 7 years on 

Committee. It has been much appreciated by the club. 
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Registration forms may be downloaded from 
http://www.gonatural.co.nz/rotota/campout2013/Registrations_29_01_2013.pdf 

NUDVAN Rallies 
November 2013 – Xmas Rally – more information to come in August’s Newsletter. 

1-6 February 2014 – Safari ending at WOS’ Mini Rally 

March 2014 – Kaueranga Valley 

 

Members from other clubs are more than welcome to attend NUDVAN rallies. 
 

After the national rally there has been some interest expressed to do a hot pool 

rally – more information to come in future newsletters. 

http://www.gonatural.co.nz/rotota/campout2013/Registrations_29_01_2013.pdf

